
Team Whitgreave! 

Friday 1st February 2019 
Stay and Play! 

Thank you to everyone who has attended our Stay and Play sessions 

on a Monday, in the Infant building. 

It is lovely to see so many babies, toddlers and small children enjoying 

themselves and taking part in some songs and rhymes.  It is also a 

good chance for the adults to meet each other too and have a chat! 

If you would like to come along, you are all welcome. Our sessions 

take place every Monday, from 1.45 until 3 pm, see you there!  

The more the merrier at Team Whitgreave! 

Family Club 

Our Family Club runs every week, on a Tuesday, 

straight after school, in the Key Stage 1 Hall, in 

the Infant Building. 

At Family Club, families take part in various art 

and craft activities, whilst having a cuppa and a 

biscuit and chatting to other parents/carers.  

Everyone is welcome, including grandparents, 

aunts, uncles, so why not pop along and have 

some fun with your children. 

If you need any more information, please feel 

free to speak to either Mrs Cox, 

Mrs Kite or Mrs Brittain, they 

will be more than happy to 

help you. 

Attendance Reminders! 

Please remember, appointments for Doctors/Dentists 

need to be made for after school, where possible. 

Children cannot be absent for the entire day for an 

appointment, thank you. 

If your child is ill, please contact the School Office to 

inform us of  the reasons why, otherwise, 

school will contact you. Please be aware 

that you may be asked to provide medical 

evidence. 

Remember - If your child isn’t here, they can’t learn! 

Thank you! 

Please contact our Primary School Attendance Officer, 

Mrs Westwood, if you have any questions regarding 

attendance.  

Thank you. 

Dates for your Diary! 

School breaks up for half term on  

Friday 15th February 2019. 

School re-opens for all children on Monday 25th Febru-

ary 2019. 

Safeguarding Update! 

Can I please remind all parents/carers, that if you 

need another adult to collect your son/daughter 

from school, then you need to inform school of this. 

You can pop into the School Office to tell us, 

telephone us or even speak to staff on duty in a 

morning, but we must be informed. This is part of 

our safeguarding duties. Thank you. 

Many thanks to you all for your continued 

support! 

Mrs Redfern 

Head Teacher 


